From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 3:43:37 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 12:32 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Roy Houston

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Our seasonal cottage is at .

The change from seasonal rate to Residential low density will result in an annual increase in excess of $700. with no
change in service. This appears unreasonable.





